
 

  

Path 400 Trail Extension  
Public Information Open House  

P.I. No. 0015023 
Fulton County 

 
Wednesday, November 6, 2019 

 
Thank you for attending the Public Information Open House 
Meeting for the Path 400 Trail Extension Project. This project 
proposes construction of a 12-foot wide, paved, multi-use path 
primarily within the right-of-way of SR 400, from Loridans Drive NE 
to south of Johnson Ferry Road in Fulton County, Georgia. 
 
The purpose of this open house is to provide the public with an 
opportunity to view the trail plan, ask questions, and comment on 
the project. There will be a short presentation, followed by the open 
house.  
 
Displays and handouts from this evening can be found online at: 
http://spr.gs/400 
 
You can provide comments by Thursday, November 21, 2019 in 
one of several ways: 
 

• Fill out the comment card and drop it in the comment box 
before leaving the meeting 
 

• Provide your comments to the court reporter before leaving 

http://spr.gs/400


 

  

the meeting 
 

• Email comments to: communications@sandyspringsga.gov 
 

• Mail your comment card to:  
 

o City of Sandy Springs 
c/o Path 400 Public Meeting Comments 
Public Works Department 
1 Galambos Way, Sandy Springs, GA 30328 

 
Following the ten-day public comment period, a copy of all 
comments received will be available by request at the Sandy 
Springs address listed above. 


